
1316 ~'lorton. st. 
Durham, N.C 
April 15, 1970 

Dear l\'irs. May, 
We, The Administrative Board of Duke Memorial 

United Methodist Church, wish to express our deep gratitude 
for all the services you have rendered during your tenure as 
Church Secretary. We were fortunate to have one so cauable 
and efficient .. 

We wish for you and Mr. May the very best future 
Our loss will be Florida's gain. 

Sincerely, 
~oA-f.~v-X ·'-- c_ ;:;::;,~ 
Marg~ite C. Pate, Sec. 
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